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Dear provider of healthcare-related services, 

 

We all have important roles in the front lines of the 2019 coronavirus disease (COVID-19) 

pandemic that we are facing. As the COVID-19 pandemic continues to evolve, PharmPix is 

making every possible effort to continue to provide our essential services to assure the use of 

appropriate medications by the appropriate patients at the right time. 

 

The Food and Drug Administration (FDA) authorized the emergency use of Novavax COVID-19 

Vaccine, Adjuvanted for the prevention of COVID-19 caused by severe acute respiratory 

syndrome coronavirus 2 (SARS-CoV-2) in individuals 12 through 17 years of age. The primary 

series of Novavax COVID-19 Vaccine, Adjuvanted is two doses (0.5mL each) given 3 weeks 

apart.  

 

This authorization is based on an ongoing pediatric expansion of its phase 3 clinical trial, which 

indicated a clinical efficacy of 78.29% in preventing SARS-CoV-2 infections (PCR-confirmed 

symptomatic mild, moderate, or severe COVID-19 from 7 days after dose 2). The pediatric trial 

data was obtained during a period in which the SARS-CoV-2 delta variant was the predominant 

strain in the United States.  

 

Please refer to the following resources for more information:  

1. Novavax HCP Fact Sheet  

2. FDA News Release: FDA Roundup 

 

The situation with the COVID-19 pandemic is dynamic and constantly changing. We strongly 

encourage the frequent revision of updated information provided by the FDA, the Centers for 

Disease and Control Prevention (CDC), and the World Health Organization (WHO), to assure that 

your practices are consistent with the most updated information. 

https://www.fda.gov/media/159897/download
https://www.fda.gov/news-events/press-announcements/fda-roundup-august-19-2022


 

PharmPix is committed to the health and wellness of our members, and to support you as the 

COVID-19 pandemic continues to evolve. It is our priority to offer high-quality services and 

support practices for health promotion and diseases prevention. If you have any questions or wish 

to have more information regarding this document, you can call us at 787-522-5252, extension 

220. 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Clinical Department 


